
ARTEE Dharna in Front of DG DD Office on 

23.06.2016 

As you are aware, stopping illegal recoveries from Employees is on our top 

most priority issue. We have been exploring the recent spurt of recoveries 

and reason behind this. 

The root cause is an order issued by Prasar Bharati Secretariat through 

which it was instructed  both the Directorates to send the Papers of Retiring 

Employees to Inspection Unit before sending it to Pay and Account Offices. 

It has created a situation of anarchy as Inspection Unit has started digging 

into the issues. 

When it was explained to the authorities, AIR Directorate has issued a 

letter to Prasar Bharati to take corrective measures. 

President discussed the issue with Member (F) some weeks ago and 

requested to solve the crisis by restoring the earlier procedure. 

ARTEE announced the notice of lunch hours Dharna in front of DG DD 

Office on 23.6.16. PSA, ADP3, Group ‘D’ Association of Doordarshan also 

extended the support.  

Pressurized by the Dharna Notice, ADG(A) Sh.P.A.Naidu and Sh. 

S.K.Kaul, ADG(B&E) held a meeting  with ARTEE office bearers and  Sh. 

Naidu informed that they have also taken up the issue with Prasar Bharati 

and gave a copy of letter written to Prasar Bharati. 

Other issues also discussed and it was assured that these will be settled in 

period of three months. 

So after the meeting the Dharna is deferred for three weeks. 

Click here for Dharna Notice 

Click here for Letter by DG(AIR) 

Click here for letter by DG (DD) 

Central Office 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/DG_DD_Dharna_230616.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Fixation_Procedure_DG%28AIR%29.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/DG_DD_220616.pdf

